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January 8, 2004 
 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Tod Satterthwaite, Mayor 
 
RE: Library Board appointment 
 
 
 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following appointment to the Library Board for your 
approval: 
 
Kevin Maxson      611 E. Harding Dr. 
 
Mr. Maxson has lived in Urbana for over 25 years.   He received a bachelor’s 
degree in English Literature from the University of Illinois in 1991.  He is 
currently a software consultant for Prairie City Computing, Inc.  He has worked in 
technology companies in this area for over ten years.  Mr. Maxson is being 
recommended for a term that expires on June 30, 2005. 
 
 
 
 


